
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
3 May 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident family members 
 
We have received updated advice over the weekend regarding visitor access to homes.  
 
Our message on Friday was based on the advice we had received from the WA Government 
at the time.  This has been subsequently updated and the current WA Health Department 
Directions are that visits to aged care homes are to be limited to one person, per resident, 
per day, excluding end of life visits. 
 
We are very sorry this information was not correct at the time. 
 
We encourage you to contact the Home directly and make an appointment for visits.  Please 
note that masks must be worn.  We will also have video calls available should you not be able 
to visit. 
 
As you may be aware, in 2020 the WA Government made it mandatory for all staff and visitors 
to residential aged care facilities to have an up-to-date influenza vaccination. Hall & Prior 
welcomed this mandate, which built on our proud 10+ year history of leading the aged care 
sector by providing free influenza vaccinations to our staff.   
 
The WA Government have again mandated influenza vaccinations for staff and visitors in 2021. 
Hall & Prior will require that all staff, visitors and contractors entering our facility provide 
evidence of a 2021 influenza vaccination from 1 June 2021.  Please speak to the Director of 
Nursing/Executive Manager if you have also had a COVID-19 vaccination that may impact you 
not receiving an influenza vaccination on time. 
 
COVID-19 is a real threat to our community and our number one priority continues to be the 
safety and well-being of our residents and staff. 
 
We thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Yours truly 

 
GRAEME PRIOR 
Chief Executive Officer 


